
Enterprize park
LANDSCAPE UPGRADE

Construction update
July 2020

The City of Melbourne is expanding and upgrading 
the landscape at Enterprize Park, located on the 
north side of the Yarra River between Melbourne 
Aquarium and Queens Bridge Street. 

The works aim to enhance views to the river, 
improve accessibility and strengthen connectivity 
through the park.  

Stage 1: 

Plinth Demolition – Completed

•	 The concrete plinths at the base of the railway 
viaduct have been removed, making way for an 
additional 1000 square meters of green space.

•	 Security fencing will be installed around the 
site to secure the area until Stage 2 works 
commence.

Stage 2: 

Proposed landscaping works – Commencing     
in September

•	 The proposed landscaping works planned for 
this park will include the expanded lawn area, 
new seating along the river’s edge, accessible 
pathways and wider stairways, an improved 
meeting place for Aboriginal cultural tours and 
the reinstatement of indigenous vegetation.  

•	 The tender for Stage 2 works will be advertised 
in August.   

Stage 1 plinth demolition works are now complete 

How will this affect you?

•	 The majority of works will be carried out 
during standard working hours, Monday 
to Friday with the possibility of some 
Saturday works if required.

•	 The park will be fenced off from the 
public during Stage 2 works and detours 
will be in place to redirect pedestrians 
and cyclists moving along the north bank.

•	 Please follow signage in place on site 
during construction. 

•	 It is estimated the landscape works will 
be completed and the park will reopen in 
early 2021. 



Key landscape features

300 new trees 1.1km of new bike lanes
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Improved visibility between the park and Yarra River

To find out more, please contact 9658 9658 or 
visit melbourne.vic.gov.au/cityprojects


